
 
 

 
 

 

 
7th February 2022 
 
Wayne Jones 
Department of Planning Industry and Environment 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
 
Subject: Condition A15 – notification of commencement of construction 
 
 
Dear Wayne, 
 
Please see the following notification with regards to the Hunter Power Project (Kurri Kurri 
Gas-Fired Power Station) development, Application Number SSI-12590060, condition of 
approval A15. 
 
Commencement of construction of the development is anticipated to commence on or after 
the 23rd of February. 
 
Minor pre-construction and preliminary works identified in the approval such as road 
dilapidation surveys, installation of fencing, geotechnical drilling and surveying are also 
underway, with communication of the management plans approved to date under the 
Infrastructure Approval being progressively communicated to the contractor. 
 
I appreciate your support to date, and please get in touch with Ian Smith on 0409 840 165 / 
ian.smith@snowyhydro.com.au if you have any questions. 
 
 
Your Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dean Thomson 
General Manager - Investment and Strategy 
 


